
Food Safety Workshop
and Free Sausage Sizzle

Cook Shire Council is holding a free Food Safety 
Workshop on Saturday, November 18 from 1pm to 
3pm at the Lion’s Hall as part of Food Safety Week. 

This workshop will cover topics such as:
 • Who needs a food licence
 • Temperature control for food
 • Risks associated with eggs

Council’s Environmental Health team will also 
be at the Cooktown Markets on Saturday, 
November 11 with an information stall for 
those who would like to know more about 

food safety. 

To attend the workshop, RSVP by Thursday, 
November 16, to the Environmental Health team 
via email at mail@cook.qld.gov.au or phone on 

4069 5444.


